
 

Forest Hills Central High School  
Crew Boosters 

 

The FHC Crew Boosters was formed to serve our student-athletes, coaches and parents.  

Involvement in the Crew Family is both addicting and rewarding. It truly does take a village to 

support a highly successful crew team like FHC. The Booster board is made up of dedicated 

team parents that are crucial to helping our team be successful. Meetings are held every third 

Monday at the high school in the lecture hall.  We welcome interested parents to join us to 

learn more about the planning and support of our team.  

 

The crew program has a $10,000 a year fundraising goal to keep up with ongoing needs for 

equipment such as boats, oars and motors.  Your involvement and any financial support you 

can give us by donation would be greatly appreciated.  The FHC Crew Boosters is a 501© 

charitable nonprofit organization. A gift to our qualified charitable organization may entitle you 

to a charitable contribution deduction against your income tax if you itemize deductions.  A 

receipt will be mailed to you for tax purposes. 

Please make checks payable and mail to the below address: 

FHC Crew Boosters 

P.O. Box 960 

Ada, MI 49301 

 

Name(s)__________________________________________________________ 
Please print as you would like your name(s) to appear in any public acknowledgement.  

Boosters will be acknowledged on signage at our regattas.   

Address____________________________________________________________ 

Phone_____________________________________________________________ 

Email______________________________________________________________ 
 
Patron Donation: 

Ranger Club $10-$49 _______ 

Varsity Club $50-$99_______ 

Captains Club $100 or more_______ 


